
5th October 2020 

 

Dear parents, 

 

 

On Tuesday 13th October we will be going to visit Skillzone in Gloucester. It is a centre where 

children take part in a range of activities to learn and practise how to keep themselves safe. We 

will be taking part in scenarios in the home and outside to help the children learn what to do in 

those situations.  

There will be no charge for this trip. Children are expected to wear school uniform, including a 

waterproof coat. They will need a small snack and a drink. A packed lunch is advisable as we 

will be eating it on our return to school. We will be returning at approximately 12.45pm so will 

have our lunch break then. 

Any children who use an inhaler must bring theirs on the day please as it is a requirement of the 

centre. 

We will be leaving at 9am prompt, so please arrive as near to 8.50am as possible. Children 

coming in later with siblings will need to be earlier on this day please.  

Covid-19 safety procedures will apply so we will be taking hand sanitizers and tissues. Once 

we arrive at the centre we will be washing hands and it will only be us in the centre at that time 

to avoid mixing with other schools. We will be following a specific route around the centre to 

allow for 2m spacing.  

If you are happy for your child to attend please email your consent to the office, at 

gmatthews@woodside.gloucs.sch.uk 

Kind regards, 

Miss M Waugh 
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